
Request for Feedback on Charity Bylaw 

Updates 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to transparency and continuous 

improvement, we are currently in the process of updating our charity's bylaws. We believe that 

your insights and feedback are invaluable in ensuring that our bylaws reflect our mission and 

serve our community effectively. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment to review the proposed changes and 

share your thoughts. Your feedback will help us create a strong framework for our operations 

and governance. 

Please find attached the draft of the updated bylaws for your review. We kindly ask that you 

provide your feedback by [Insert Deadline]. 

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity Name] 

[Contact Information] 


